
Dates for the Diary 

Friday 2nd May 

Break the Rules Day 

Thursday 8th May 

HSA meeting 7.30pm - venue TBC 
Our fundraising this term... 

We’ve had some very successful events this term which have 
not only been enjoyed by the children and/or adults, but, 
thanks to your kind donations and generosity, have raised 
lots of money for the HSA.  

What we’ve supported this term… 

* For our RRS gold celebration, the school welcomed a 
travelling theatre to perform for all of the children, 
followed by squash and biscuits. 

* Reception through to Year 3 worked with Ricky Dance to 
learn and perform dances for the school, parents and 
carers. 

* 3D murals with Darrell, and Watercolour and Pen art 
with Andy Brettell.  

* Carl’s Kitchen has been restocked with new equipment 
including pans, baking sheets, utensils, scales and knives 
to name but a few. We have also paid for a washing 
machine which will be installed in the school’s main 
kitchen. To celebrate this refurbishment of Carl’s Kitchen 
the HSA have agreed to cover the cost of ingredients for 
cooking lessons and bake off from September. This will be 
a huge support and mean parents will no longer need to 
pay for cooking lessons! 

* Class Trips and activities including the Year 3 and 4 trip 
to Think Tank in Birmingham, and the year 1 and 2 First 
Aid Workshop. In the Summer Term we will be supporting 
the cost of Reception’s trip to Hatton, Year 1 and 2’s trip 
to Twycross, Year 5’s science day and Year 6’s trip to 
Drayton Manor. 

 

Ice cream Sale Dates 

We are now raising money to 
support the cost of the Year 6 

hoodies and year books. Ice cream 
sales will take place on: 

Friday 11th April 

Friday 2nd May 

Friday 9th May 

Friday 16th May 

Friday 23rd May 

Friday 6th June 

Friday 13th June 

Event Amount Raised 

Movie Night £400+ 

Quiz Night c£900 

Easter egg Bingo c£280 

Our next HSA meeting will be 
on the 8th May where we will be 
making further decisions on 
what to spend HSA funds on. If 
you’d like your voice to be heard and 
have opinions on what we should be 
supporting, please do join us. We are 
a lovely, friendly bunch and would 
love to see some new faces. 

Thank you for all your continued 
support and donations which is 
hugely appreciated and ensure our 
children benefit from such a wide 
variety of enrichment opportunities.  


